
 

VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 

PLANNING BOARD  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing will be held by the Planning 
Board of the Village of South Blooming Grove, New York, on Thursday, February 20, 
2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the South Blooming Grove Village Hall located at 811 State Route 
208, Monroe, New York, 10950 regarding an application by Joel Glauber to approve a 
Site Development Plan for home improvements to property located at  Section 215, Block 
5, Lot 5 as well as any other relief sought in that application. 
 
 The Planning Board will hear all persons interested in the proposed action at the 
above time and place.  Copies of said application, and any other information submitted in 
support of said application, are available for review at Village Hall at the address stated 
above.   
      
 The Village of South Blooming Grove will make every effort to assure that the 
public hearing is accessible to persons with disabilities. Anyone requiring special 
assistance and/or reasonable accommodations should contact the Village Clerk. 
 
 
Dated:  February 11, 2020 
       

 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE PLANNING BOARD OF   
VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 
CHRISTINE BODEKER CLERK TO BOARDS 

 

 

 
      
 


